
      

SAINT CYRIL CATHOLIC CHURCH 

9205 SW Fifth Street, Wilsonville, Oregon 97070 

Phone:  503-682-2332     Fax:  503-685-9294 
www.stcyrilparish.org      email:  office@stcyrilparish.org 

January 23, 2022 
Third Sunday in  
Ordinary time 

 
 Weekend Mass Schedule 

     Saturday: 5:00 pm  

Sunday: 8:00 am and 10:30 am  

    1:30 pm (Spanish) 

 

Weekday Mass 

Wednesday, Thursday, & Friday 

12:00 Noon 

Holy Days 

as announced 
 

Parish Office Hours 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 

9:00 am - 4:30 pm 

Friday 9:00 am - 2:30 pm  

Closed Mondays and Tuesdays 

following Monday holidays 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday  4:00 - 4:30 pm  

or by appointment 
 

Baptism 

Please call the office.  
 

Marriage 

Please contact the office a        

minimum of six months prior to the 

proposed date for an  appointment 

and information about marriage 

preparation. 

Anointing  

Please call the office. 

 

Communion of the Sick 

Please call the office. 

 
Pastor:  Fr. Brian Allbright    office@stcyrilparish.org 

Business Manager:  Julie Tiedtke   bizmgr@stcyrilparish.org 
Parish Secretary:  Anita Ruggiero   secretary@stcyrilparish.org 

Religious Ed:  Mary Ellen O’Larey    re@stcyrilparish.org 
Music Coordinator: Deanna Nibler   music@stcyrilparish.org 

Choir Director: Lynn Olszewski–Adams   music@stcyrilparish.org 
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  

     &  YOUTH MINISTRY 

LIVE THE LITURGY 

People can easily lose a sense of the sacred and transcendent. When we lose a sense of God’s special  pres-

ence, we need to be brought back. Ezra brought people back to the word of God and they realized what they 

were missing. Jesus proclaimed God’s word in the synagogue with true conviction and tells those gathered 

that he is the fulfillment of all that Isaiah taught.  Even though people get lost, distracted, discouraged, and 

often journey down the wrong path, God’s timeless law remains. When we allow ourselves to truly hear 

God’s word and act on it, that living word slowly, over time, changes us.  It has the power to soften and mold 

us, creating within us a joyful spirit. We realize the truth in what God speaks and become open to God’s 

love. Gradually and gently God leads us back where we belong. We discover again the sacred character of 

life and the wonder of God’s power. It is no wonder that Luke addresses his remarks to Theophilus. It is a 

name that means “beloved of God,” a name that can be used by anyone who desires friendship with God.                         
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Religious Education Note: 

Thank you for staying home if your child has been exposed to Covid-19 or has tested positive for Omicron. 

Since this virus is out there spreading quickly we would like to keep our classes as safe as possible. If your 

children have flu symptoms they should stay home and rest up and return to class when they feel better.  

PARENT REMINDER: 

There will be a First Reconciliation Retreat for families whose children are attending our First Communion 

Class with Teacher Alex. It will be on Saturday, February 5th from 10:00 AM to 12:00 Noon. The children and 

parents will complete activities and prepare for the sacrament which will take place in the church at the end 

of the retreat around 11:15 AM. There is a prayer service followed by individual confession for the children. 

Masks are required for the retreat in the Hall and for the prayer service in the church.            Thank you for 

taking the time to complete the preparation for this important sacrament. 

MASS  INTENTIONS  

 

Wed Jan 26     + Leo Biegler                                                  Saturday  Jan 29       5:00pm      + Richard Yellam 

Thurs Jan 27    General Intentions                                       Sunday     Jan 30       8:00am       Our Parishioners 

Fri Jan 28         General Intentions                                                                            10:30am      General Intentions                                 



TEXT and EMAIL PHISHING SCAM NOTIFICATION 

Please be aware staff and parishioners have been receiving text and email messages asking for assistance from   

Father Brian and Parish Staff. The request is usually asking for large gift cards.  Please 

remember Father Brian and the staff, will not contact you in this way for monetary  

assistance.  Do not reply to these text or email messages.                                                            

Be aware so you do not become a victim.                                                                                      

If you have a financial loss due to this scam, please contact  Clackamas County  Sheriff 

Thank you! 
We are so grateful for those who continued to give 

their weekly contributions during the pandemic.  

Thank you again for your generosity and may God 

richly bless you. 

 Saint Vincent de Paul  

St. Vincent de Paul at St. Cyril’s was able to assist 28 families this Christmas with gift 

cards donated by our generous parishioners. We received over $6,000.00 in cash and   

gift cards. We are so grateful for the wonderful response to our request for help this 

Christmas. Ninety-eight people, including children, each received gift cards and were 

able to use them for food or gifts.  

Thank you again for your wonderful response. We hope all had a wonderful and blessed 

Christmas, as we know the many people you helped this year did as well. 
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A huge thank you to all the landscape maintenance “angels” who work tirelessly 

maintaining the campus landscape all year.  From mowing the lawns to picking up 

limbs after a wind, from blowing debris off the steps to helping with de-icer, it 

doesn’t go unnoticed and we are very grateful for everything you do!   

                                       Fred Robertson              Tom Kells                 Steve & Jill Gaschler 

                                   Steve & Sarah Geisler      Jim DeCosta                 David Nibler             

                                                     And all those who help that we’ve missed!                          

Your Sunday Collections                                                                                

    Week of January 16                                          

$3,417.00     

     



Open for Take Out
503-610-1091
Online Order 

www.kobagrillsherwood.com
21370 SW Langer Farms Pkwy #136  Sherwood, OR 97140

Mon-Fri 11am - 8pm
Sat 11:30am - 8pm

Sun Closed

Korean Fusion

	 For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com                 St. Cyril, Wilsonville, OR            A 4C 05-1705

 503-780-1846
Call Brock for your landscaping needs 

www.ludlowlandscaping.com    ccb# 180299 
Lcb# 9157

 Includes Exam and X-rays.
*In the absence of periodontal disease. 

Does not include scaling and root planing.

Summer 
Cleaning!

$79
St. Francis Parishioner

New 
Patient
Special

Includes Exam, Cleaning and X-Rays

20015 SW Pacific Hwy Ste. 220
Sherwood Office | 503.925.9900

www.dmikecary.com

Serving Wilsonville 
for over 25 Years

This Ad Good For 10% Off 
Any Service. (Max $50.00) 

Locally Owned and Operated
503-682-8522

SuperiorLance’s

1-888-668-4959
503-329-1835

mailcenter@interstatecranerental.com

Call Us Today!

Sherwood Family 
Pet Clinic

503-625-5664
15970 SW Tualatin-Sherwood Rd.

Sherwood, OR 97140

Contact Rob Witte to
place an ad today! 
rwitte@4LPi.com or

(800) 950-9952 x2501

Daycare for Seniors
www.Gentog.com
503•639•2600

Honored to Serve your Real Estate Needs
Call for a Complimentary Analysis

www.JeffWirenHomes.com

Honored to Serve your Real Estate Needs
Call for a Complimentary Analysis

www.JeffWirenHomes.com

Jeffry D Wiren
Principal Broker, Realtor®

(503) 869-3513

David Rogers
Broker, Realtor®
(503) 754-5886
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